
To

London Borough of Harrow

Licensing Authority

Station Road

Harrow

Middlesex

HAl 2XY

Dear Sir/Madam,

RE: Address 21 Kenton Park Parade, Kenton Road, Harrow, HA3 8DQ

Type of licence : New Off licence application

I wish to object granting of an off licence to this application people don’t want the new off licence
shop to be open because the Harrow community and neighbourhood would be against the sale of
more alcohol and if there will be more then one shop then more alcoholic people and their abusive
language and fighting. And this will be not good for neighbourhood and harrow community people
for most of all for children, young people.

Yours Sincerely

K csc




